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Moving day – the countdown begins   
 
We are only 6 months  
away from our move-in date  
in early February 2020! 
 
Current move in dates are: 
Friday 7 February – Mt Tolmie Hospital  
Saturday 8 February – Oak Bay Lodge  
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Latest News:  
 

 

Resident and Family Council Meetings  

These meetings will continue over the summer. There will be an update at each meeting on 
The Summit. This is one of the best ways to get information on the work being done to prepare 
for the move, as well feedback your questions and any concerns you may have.  

Mt Tolmie Resident and Family Council meeting:  

Oak Bay Lodge Resident and Family Council meeting: 

 

 

 

 

  

Our Vision for The Summit:  
 
Our vision for The Summit at Quadra Village is to deliver quality driven, Resident focused 
care in an environment that is home-like, welcoming and inclusive for our Residents and their 
Families, Staff and Physicians. 
 
 Theme: Improving Resident Experience  

 
 



 

The Summit: Project Updates 
June 2019 

 

Questions?  
 

Have Questions? Want more information? Please ask the Site Managers  
 
Mt Tolmie Hospital:      Oak Bay Lodge: 
Norma Sorensen      Colleen Anderson 
 250 – 370 5751       250 – 370 – 6606 
 Norma.Sorensen@viha.ca      Colleen.Anderson@viha.ca  
 
Or visit The Summit internet page:  

https://www.islandhealth.ca/our-locations/long-term-care-locations/summit  
 Up to date information on progress of the build;  
 Frequently Asked Questions 
 Communications board at each site 

  

Quote of the Month 
“It doesn’t matter where you 
are, you are nowhere 
compared to where you can 
go.”  
-Bob Proctor 

Construction Update:  
 

Photos of the construction taken in  
July 2019 are available to view on The Summit 
internet page on the Island Health website 
(see link below).  

Work is progressing and we are still on 
schedule to move in early February 2020.  

 The Summit Photography Contest - CALL FOR PHOTOGRAPHY 

With the success of The Summit House naming contest, we are now looking for photos to help beautify and 
visually theme each house.   

OBL and MTH staff, residents, family members and volunteers – 
as well as all Island Health staff, medical staff, volunteers and 
contracted service partners – are invited to submit original 
photographs of the flowers or birds in the lists below.  

Get the photo criteria and submission guidelines and the 
submission form. Submissions are due by September 30, 2019. 
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